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We hope your month is off to a great start. God blessed us with a wonderful May. 

 

The English classes I subbed for went well and it was great to see a town of 

Honduras I hadn't been to before. The national pastor whose church was hosting 

the English class, Pastor Wilson, invited me to come back to his church to preach, 

so a few weeks later I took the whole family over there. The church is only a few 

years old and is currently meeting in the garage of a home they are renting. After 

the service, we had a meal together and enjoyed great fellowship. Pastor Wilson 

taught Sofia some Spanish and Sofia taught him some English words. 

 

Pastor Wilson shared with us his burden for reaching not only his area of 

Honduras but also the surrounding area. I can't quote you the exact numbers, but 

suffice to say there are many areas of Honduras where there are few to no 

churches with sound doctrine. We sat in his back yard as the sun set and over the 

back wall we could see a mountainside filled with lights. He gestured to those 

mountains and told us of the thousands living within just an hour or two of his 

house who have no church to preach the gospel to them. Please pray for Pastor 

Wilson and his growing congregation. Pray that they would reach more people for 

Christ. Pray that God would provide them the best building possible. Pray that 

God would bless Pastor Wilson and his family. 

 

Please also pray that our family's paperwork would be finished soon. I haven't gotten any confirmed wait time, but I found 

out the process can take around six months from the time the paperwork is all turned in to immigration, so hopefully ours 

well be done by August or September.  

 

In the first week of June Lighthouse Baptist Church, will be doing another medical outreach. This is an opportunity I 

always look forward to helping with and thankfully I should be available to help throughout the whole week with 

translation and perhaps with some one on one evangelism as well. Thousands of people come for medical help throughout 

the week and all of them are given the gospel. Pray that this week would be fruitful. 

 

Thank you for your prayers for us. We are so grateful to know that you lift us and the country of Honduras before the 

Lord on a regular basis. May the Lord bless you as you serve Him with your life.  

Serving Christ,  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras 
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